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Wednesday 17 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As I’m sure you are aware when you complete your daily and weekly food shopping, the prices of consumables 

have dramatically increased over recent months. We are also experiencing an increase in costs at school, and as 

such there will be some price increases from September 2023. 

 

Poplar Pioneers 

From September 2023, the prices for sessions at Poplar Pioneers will be: 

Early drop off (8:15-8:45) £2.20 

Breakfast club (7:30-8:45) £5.50 
 

Late collection (3:15-3:45) £2.20 

Short afternoon (3:15-4:30) £5.50 

Post club short session (4-4:30) £2.20 

Post club late afternoon (4-5:50) £7.70 

Full afternoon (3:15-5:50) £11 

 

Sibling discount of 20% will continue to be available. 

 

Every session will be capped at 80 places. This is to safeguard our children in the areas they use and ensure 

adult:children ratios are always maintained. It is therefore ESSENTIAL that bookings are made in advance, as 

phoning on the day for a place will not always be guaranteed. It is also important to ensure that your payments are 

up to date. If this is not the case, you will not be able to book future sessions. 

 

School Meals 

From September 2023, the price of a school meal will increase to £2.50. Children in EYFS, Y1 and Y2 will continue to 

receive a free school meal every day, but the price increase will apply to children who pay for meals in Y3-Y5. 

 

In advance, thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 
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